
Thursday, October 31, 2024


MSGA ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP LUNCH MEETING  

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2024 AT 12:30 PM 

MCCABE MEETING ROOM  

MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

• Board Members present:  Stader Richardson, Willie Blake, Terry 
Jenkins, John Hudson, and Charlie Dodd.


A. Stader Richardson called to meeting to order.


B. Bob Abstein gave the opening prayer.


C. Lunch was served by the McCabe Snack Bar including Hamburgers, 
Cheeseburgers, Hot Dogs, Chips, Drinks, and Stader brought 
supplies , extra chips and desserts. Delicious! - especially after a round 
of golf :)


D. Stader had the new members stand up and introduce themselves.


1. Stader welcomed everyone and provided opening remarks. He 
reviewed the policy of the D players hit from the Red Tees and this will 
continue for next year.  Todays round will not count for the handicaps.


2. Stader displayed and passed around the plaque of the Championship 
Tournament Winners by divisions, and handed out the cash to the 
winners. Congratulations all!


1



3. Stader announced a vacancy for the board regarding the website 
duties and is awaiting a response from a member prospect. The 
current board  stars the second year of their two year commitment, 
and then a new board will be selected by the membership. Thank you 
John Hudson for your dedicated service to the team!


4. Willie Blake presented the Treasurer’s Report:  


         -1960.00  cash for club championship winners


          -   20.44  website expense


           -  480.73  Banquet expense ( 269.75 McCabe Grill Food, 150.98 
chips, cookies, plates - Stader.  60.00 Gratuity.)


            -  293.00  winner’s plaque


           ___________________________


                380.56     Current Account Balance.  


Willie also collected some $40 member fees for next year.


5.  Charlie announced the bonus golf rounds for November 7th, 14th, and 
21st at Henry Horton, Greystone, and Montgomery Bell respectively. We 
encouraged everyone to sign up early on the website.


Stater adjourned the meeting.


Sincerely,


Charlie Dodd, MSGA Secretary.
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